
Public comment received by IRRC and the agency - 2961. 

From: CCDO@aol.com rmaHto:CCDO@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 10:56 AM 
To: plandis@pa.aov 
Cc: Schalles, Scott R. 
Subject: (no subject) 

Dear Ms. Landis: 

The Pennsylvania Association of Private School Administrators would like to express support for 
the proposed amended regulations of the State Board of Private Licensed Schools published 
September 15, 2012 that include sections 73.54(b), 73.104(b), 73.112, 73.135, 73.136, 73.173(k) and 
73.189(b). 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Yours truly, 
Richard Dumaresq, Executive Director 
Pennsylvania Association of Private School Administrators 
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